Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ June 2017



From the Sports Commissioner:

As mentioned in last month's newsletter, registration deadlines will be moving up by two weeks beginning with the fall season sports. Below please find the new registration deadlines for all sports:

<u>Sport</u>	Deadline
Men's & Women's Softball	July 1, 2017
Fall Soccer	July 15, 2017
Youth Flag Football	July 15, 2017
Cheerleading	July 15, 2017
Youth Basketball	October 1, 2017
Spring Soccer	February 15, 2018
Youth Baseball & Softball	March 15, 2018

Moving our registration deadlines up by two weeks for each sport will help ensure that your children are placed on teams and will make communications between the three villages much smoother.

Please note that the late registration fee of \$25 will still apply and that while we will do our absolute best, we cannot guarantee that any children registered late will be placed on teams. Please do your part to adhere to these new deadlines.

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out to me at Stacey_Vitanza@yahoo.com or on my cell phone at 440-227-3801.



Community Shred Day

Our annual community shred day will take place on Saturday, July 8, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. at Gateway Recycling • 4223 East 49th Street • Cuyahoga Heights. This is a free service provided by our Village to our residents and businesses. There is no limit to the amount of paper you can shred. If you have additional questions, please contact Councilwoman Lois Henley at (216) 410-3365

